
 

  

Circuit  Writer 

Newsletter for the Erlanger United Methodist Church / July 2021 

Dear Church Family,  

Greetings in the name of Jesus. Today, June 24 we celebrate three years of ministry with you 

here at Erlanger UMC. Wow, time has flown by. In the three years together we have 

experienced the faithfulness of God, the provision of God and seeing lives changed by the power 

of God in our church and community. We thank God for each one of you and look forward to 

see what God has in store for us this year and coming years for the GLORY OF God. Amen  

          

   (First Sunday at EUMC, June 24, 2018 worship service pics and picture with EUMC delegates 

to Kentucky Annual conference June 13, 2018, Covington, Kentucky) 

Ephesians 3:20-21- “Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or 

imagine, according to his power that is at work within us, to him be glory in the church and in 

Christ Jesus throughout all generations, for ever and ever! Amen.”  

All for Jesus,  

Pastor Andrew and Arpita 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Offering – as of May 20   

Tithes $13,713.33 

Sunday School - 

Loose Plate $182.00 

GECDC  - 

Interest / Dividends - 

Upper Room $15.00 

Total $13,910.33 

Total Special $670.00 

Offering & Special Total $14,580.00 

Online Giving  
(May minus fees) 

$49.11 

Grand Total $14,630.00 

 

Items needed for United Christian Volunteers 
Church family, UCV needs the following items. We are not 
collecting any items at the church, but hope to do so soon. 
Please take your contribution to UCV. You could support the 
Ministry financially please make check payable to EUMC and 
in the Memo write: UCV. Thank you for your support for this 
Important ministry reaching many lives for Jesus in our 
community. UCV is located at 15 Kenton St, Elsmere, 41018, 
KY Phone: (859) 727-4417. For more information, please 
contact Charles Lambert- charleslambert@fuse.net 
 

toilet paper canned soups toothpaste 

deodorant shampoo spaghetti sauce  

bar soap peanut butter (creamy preferred)  

small boxes or bottles of dishwashing & laundry detergent 
 

Psalm 23 NRSV 
The LORD is my shepherd, I shall not want. 
He makes me lie down in green pastures; 

he leads me beside still waters;  
he restores my soul. 

He leads me in right paths for his name’s sake. 

Even though I walk through the darkest valley, 

I fear no evil; for you are with me; 
    your rod and your staff— 

    they comfort me. 

You prepare a table before me 
    in the presence of my enemies; 

you anoint my head with oil; 
    my cup overflows. 

Surely goodness and mercy shall follow me 
    all the days of my life, 

and I shall dwell in the house of the LORD 
    my whole life long. 
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July 2021 

1st 11:00 am Women In Mission 

3rd 9:00 am United Methodist Men 

4th 10:30 am Worship 

 Happy 4th of July 

5th Office closed/Independence Day Observed 

6th  7:00 pm You Are Not Alone Bible Study 

7th 10:30 am **Caring Team 

11th 10:30 am Worship 

12th 6:15 pm Finance Committee 

 7:00 pm Administrative Board 

13th 7:00 pm You Are Not Alone Bible Study 

17th 11:00 am Hour of Prayer 

18th 10:30 am Worship 

19th 6:30 pm Trustee Meeting 

20th 7:00 pm You Are Not Alone Bible Study 

24th 5:00 pm Manna Mission 

25th 10:30 am Worship – Confirmation Sunday 

26th 7:00 pm You Are Not Alone Bible Study 

** Please note the time change 
 

 

Women In Mission 

The Women In Mission has resumed their monthly meetings June 3rd. Join them for 

their future meetings,  the first Thursday at 11:00 am.   

 

 

July 
BIRTHDAY AND 

ANNIVERSARIES 

Tom Marshall 07/01 

Judy Reed 07/02 

Alex  Herrmann 07/08 

Emily Markey 07/10 

Karen Fletcher 07/13 

Braylan Works 07/23 

Karen Alexander 07/30 

Tom Houston 07/30 
 

Ralph & Nancy Doyle 07/02 

Stephen & Angela Kidd 07/11 

Charles & Gay Love 07/14 

David & Toni Rhodes 07/14 

Fred & Brenda Herbers 07/16 

David & Anita Whalen 07/20 
 



Memorial Day Worship Service, May 30, 2021 

  

     

  

   

   



 

Sunday, June 6th, 2021 

We Recognized and Prayed For Our Graduates, (Andrew Spencer Kidd & Luke Sullivan Davis). 

Bro Rich Lewis Played Special Music. Great Children’s Message by Brother Tim.  

 

  

  

  

 



Andrew Kidd was born and raised in Edgewood, KY where he first attended 

elementary schools in the Kenton Co. School system and in second grade transferred 

to St. Pius X School, also in Edgewood.  In the middle of his 7
th

 grade year Andrew 

received an invitation to test for the Covington Latin School.  He was accepted and 

skipped his 8
th

 grade year to become a Freshman at CLS.  While there Andrew was 

an honors student, nominated for “Cornona Studii”, was awarded Magna Cum Laude 

on the National Latin Exam and received 2
nd

 place for the Annual Medieval Day 

Project.  During these years Andrew also studied martial arts at Northern Kentucky 

Shaolin Do where he received his first degree black belt. 

 

In the fall of 2018, he and his family moved to Fort Thomas and Andrew enrolled at 

Highlands High School where he was able to explore a wide variety of regular and 

advanced placement class offerings.  Always having been artistic in nature, Andrew’s love for art manifested 

itself in a combination of art and fashion with the creation of his own business, which he affectionately 

named NXRTH (North) 471 after the main highway traveled to place and sell his clothing in a local 

boutique. 
 

His artistic and entrepreneurial acumen led him to apply to the 2020 Kentucky Governor’s School for the 

Arts, where he was a finalist, and the Kentucky Governor’s School for Entrepreneurs where he was accepted 

and completed the course last summer. 
 

After graduating with honors at Highlands at age 16, Andrew received a Presidential Scholarship and will 

matriculate at Kent State University this fall.  He plans to again marry his artistic skills and entrepreneurial 

spirit to major in Architecture and Environmental Design at KSU with aspirations of completing both his 

bachelors and masters degrees by age 21 to begin his adult life as a certified architect. 
 

 
 

Luke Davis, son of Joe and Angie Davis, brother to Lily and Lynden, was born 

September 20
th

, 2002, in Edgewood, KY.  He is a 2021 graduate of Beechwood High 

School, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky.  Luke grew up in the Independence/ Ft. Mitchell 

community until 2009 when his family relocated to Maryland. In 2012, Luke and his 

family relocated back to Ft. Mitchell where he finished his education at Beechwood.   
 

As a sophomore, Luke was selected by school leadership to attend the West Point 

Academy of Leadership located in Cincinnati.  He was one of two students selected 

to attend this noteworthy seminar. He has participated in Young Life, Future 

Business Leaders of America; and served as Treasurer, Kentucky United Nations 

Assembly, and interned with the Navigo Scholars Organization in their Health 

Sciences program at St. Elizabeth.    
 

Luke’s academic excellence included dual credit courses at Northern Kentucky University and Gateway 

Community College, A/B Honor roll, AP Courses, Gifted & Talented program and a course load that 

accelerated Luke’s graduation with only two credits necessary to obtain his diploma.  
 

In Luke’s spare time, he enjoys working and spending time with his family & friends. Luke has been 

accepted and is enrolled at the University of Cincinnati main campus.  He plans to pursue an area of 

concentration in the medical field.  



Wonderful start to our Tuesday evening of Bible study 

(You are never Alone by Max Lucado) and fellowship. 
 

  
 

 

 

   

Wednesday Wonderful time of Prayer and fellowship on zoom. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, June 12, 2021 

        

 

        

 

 

Saturday, June 12th, 2021 

We had ten EUMC members serving at Master provision today sorting clothes  
for Missions in the name of Jesus. Amen 

 

             



Tuesday Prayer, Scripture and Song 

 

 
Tuesday Bible Study 

First Week 

   

  

Second Week 

  

  

Third Week 

    



Sunday, June 20, 2020 - Father’s Day 
 

Such a Wonderful day of worship, celebrating Father’s Day, presentation of United Methodist Men 

lifetime achievement award given to the family of Woody Robinson. Children’s message by Jessica 

Papp. Pastors Bill and Gene leading the congregation in worship and message. Special music by 

Tom Houston and Eloise Mulligan. Glory to God. Amen 
 

  
 

 

 

Woody Robinson was a faithful member of EUMC and an active member of United Methodist 

Men. We greatly miss his presence amongst us; but we rejoice that his legacy continues to lives on 

through his family and the many lives touched for Christ in our church and the community through 

his simple and genuine Christian witness. Glory to God. Amen 

 

 

         


